
 

Historic England, The Foundry/ 82 Granville Street, Birmingham, B1 2LH 
Telephone 0121 625 6870   

HistoricEngland.org.uk 
Please note that Historic England operates an access to information policy. 

Correspondence or information which you send us may therefore become publicly available. 

 
 

 

 
 

MIDLANDS OFFICE  
 
 
 South Staffordshire Council 

Regulation 19 Local Plan Consultation  
 
FAO  
Local Plans Team Leader 

 
Telephone: 
Email:  

 
0121 625 6851 
kezia.taylerson@HistoricEngland.org.uk 
 
 
 
22 December 2022 
 

Dear Sir, Madam,  

Many thanks for consulting Historic England on the South Staffordshire Local Plan Regulation 
19 Publication Consultation, December 2022 and accompanying Strategic Environmental 
Assessment Report, December 2022. 

Please find our comments to these consultation documents appended to this letter,  
in Table 1. 
 
We welcome the Council preparing a Historic Environment Assessment Report to evidence 
their Local Plan and we support an iterative process which has evolved throughout the life of 
the Plan process. 
 
We have made a variety of comments to both local plan policy and the proposed site 
allocations, in chronological order of the Plan.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact us.   
 

Kind regards 

Kezia Taylerson 

Kezia Taylerson 

Historic Environment Planning Adviser/ Midlands  


